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Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

 

 

 

                       

The Peanuts Papers! 

Upcoming Assignments: 

• 4th grade Bible: Students will memorize Luke 

1:32.    

• 4th grade history: This week, students will 

learn about the rise of the Ottoman Empire 

and the Thirty Years War. They will have a 

quiz on Monday.  

• 4th/5th grade science: Students continue to 

learn about matter. They have a quiz next 

Monday.    

• 5th/6th grade history: Students continue to 

learn about the changes that took place 

during the Reconstruction Era.   

• 6th grade science: Students continue to 

learn about matter. They will have a quiz 

next Monday.  

Upcoming Events:  

• Mileage Club- T 

• Tae Kwon Do- W 

• PE- Th 

• Carol Sing- Dec. 13th  

• Christmas Break- Dec. 21st- Jan. 5th.  

Contact Information 

Email: lbergen@burgeterrace.org 

Phone: 317-862.5238 Ext. 46 

General Information: 

The second quarter is wrapping up, and Christmas is almost here. Students will be busy 

these next two weeks in preparation for the end of the quarter assignments and 

assessments. Please make sure they are getting their work done and turned in on time. 

First, the Carol Sing is coming up on December 13th. Second, we have less than three 

weeks until Christmas Break. Third, the Mileage Club Challenge is December 17th. 

Fourth, we would love to have the students involved in brightening Mrs. Woods' day this 

year. She is still recuperating from her stroke and would benefit greatly from some 

encouragement. If the students could bring in a small item by this Thursday, that would 

be great! Here are some ideas: chocolate of any kind, Reese cups, Chapstick, lotion, 

wordfinds, pens, gum, fuzzy socks, etc. She's been such a blessing to us. Please help us 

return the favor! Have a wonderful week! 
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4th Grade Math Message 

This week 4th grade will be 

finishing up our first multiplication 

chapter and if time permits, 

doing a fun STEAM Activity 

involving feeding puppies (not 

real ones)! 

5th grade will work on fractions 

and do some probability 

problems with dice and/or 

marbles 

Both grades will have a test on 

Wednesday. 

 

Christmas Break is almost here! 

 
~Mrs. Rejko 

 

   Language Arts   

             A note from Mrs. Baker 
.  

Reading 

4th: This week we will work on the skill of 

inferring- gathering details and clues to 

make an evaluation. The students will make 

a prediction of who they think has stolen the 

Golden Cowrie.  

5th: The students will continue to analyze the 

Tal-Omega and other science fiction stories 

and video clips. They will compare and 

contrast their findings in all three selections.  

*Reading Journals are due on Tuesday! 

 

English 

4th: The students will take their English test on 

Monday. If you would like to review the 

concepts with your child, the chapter 

review is in his/her English folder.  

5th: The students will work on their written 

responses from Reading time.  

 

Spelling 

4th & 5th: Test on Tuesday 

 


